
SABINE PIPE LINE LLC 

NOTICE OF EMPLOYEE TRANSFER 

 

Pursuant to 18 C.F.R. §§ 358.1 and 284 of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission’s regulations (as 

may be further revised from time to time, the “Standards of Conduct”), the Standards of Conduct apply to 

any interstate natural gas pipeline that transports gas for others and conducts transmission transactions 

with an affiliate that engages in marketing functions.   

 

Pursuant to Section 358.7(f)(2) of the Standards of Conduct, a transmission provider must post a notice on 

its internet website of any transfer of a transmission function employee to a position as a marketing function 

employee, or any transfer of a marketing function employee to a position as a transmission function 

employee. 

 

Effective June 17, 2024, Teresa Murray transferred from a position as a shared services employee (i.e., 

Manager Contract Admin) to a position as a transmission functioning employee (Senior Manager 

Scheduling). Prior to Ms. Murray’s role as Manager Contract Admin, Ms. Murray held a position as a 

marketing functioning employee (i.e., Manager Gas Scheduling). Though the Standards of Conduct do not 

require notice of a transfer from a shared services employee to a position as a transmission functioning 

employee, given Ms. Murray’s previous role as a marketing functioning employee, Sabine is making this 

posting out of an abundance of caution.  

 

  


